

DQ2322 - Denmark Windfarm

Week 37

1. Brian Kieft
 - a. Reached out to FCCO again in Denmark for data and they are fixing their API.

Week 19

1. Brian Kieft
 - a. ATA carnet submitted for shipping
 - b. Shipping date 5/14!
 - c. Troubleshooting charts issue
 - d. Prepping Makai
 - e. Packing
 - f. Housing wrapped except for 2 more nights at the end of trip

Week 16

1. Brian Kieft
 - a. Further discussions with team on sample plan, charts, operations area.
 - b. Expecting ffp shipping quote this week.

Week 14

1. Brian Kieft
 - a. Lots of logistics work on charts, shipping, travel. Discussing sampling approach

Week 12

1. Brian Kieft
 - a. Met with Jos and continued discussions on ops.
 - b. Standing by on flights/lodging until we have a charge number.

Week 11

1. Brian Kieft
 - a. Still awaiting spend approval. Things are starting to get pricey. Schedule risk is increasing.

Week 8

1. Brian Kieft

- a. Responded to team with a few more questions. Continued work on logistics

Week 6

- 1. Brian Kieft
 - a. Working logistics on horn site with team there

Week 3

- 1. Brian Kieft
 - a. Met with team to discuss initial logistics and sampling plan

Week 2

- 1. Brian Kieft
 - a. Have begun initial logistics for shipping. Meeting tomorrow with team.